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September 3, 2025 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We’re excited to announce that Buchanan Park School will be hosting a Grade 3 to 6 Kick Baseball 
League this September! 
 
Every student in Grades 3 to 6 is welcome to participate. The league will run daily during 2nd break 
from September 7 to October 2, 2025. Students will be divided into teams, and a game schedule will 
be posted for all to see. 
 
Each day, Mr. Blunsdon will pick up participating students at 1:12 p.m., and we’ll walk together to the 
ball diamond. After a fun and active game, we’ll return to school by 1:38 p.m. to continue our learning. 
To join the league, please complete the attached permission form and return it to Mr. Blunsdon by 
Friday, September 5, 2025. 
 
All participants will attend the first day of the league to learn the rules and review safety 
procedures. Teams and the full schedule will be shared with students and families on Monday, 
September 7, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at rblunsdo@hwdsb.on.ca. 
Let’s play ball! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Blunsdon 
Grade 3/4 Teacher 
Buchanan Park Elementary School 
 


